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March 22, 2022 
 
 
 
Phase 4 Waterline Project 
 
 
On March 22, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. on a video conference meeting via Zoom, the City of Cornelius 
opened bids for the Phase 4 Waterline Project. Four bids were submitted. The bid summary is 
shown below: 
 

D & T Excavation, Inc. $587,693.00 
Pacific Excavation, Inc. $693,545.00 
Lyda Excavating, Inc. $705,543.00 
Kerr Contractors Oregon, LLC $773,992.75 

 
The low bidder for the project was D & T Excavation, Inc. of Wilsonville, Oregon.   
 
 
 
 
Terry Keyes, PE 
City Engineer 


